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EPLO and Brcko district strengthening their cooperation

The Director of the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) Professor Spyridon Flogaitis and the
Ambassador of Greece in Bosnia and Herzegovina Mr. Karolos Gadis visited the Mayor of Brcko District of
Bosnia and Herzegovina Dr Anto Domic on February 12, 2016 and expressed their gratitude for all his
support in the cooperation between the Organization and the government of Brcko District.

Bosnia and Herzegovina is a member country of the EPLO. The EPLO as an International Organization
maintains a regional office at Brcko and in 2010 inaugurated the "National School of Administration of
Brcko" (BNSPA) which started to operate a year later providing a European level training to civil servants,
judges and officials of local government.

During the meeting, Dr. Domic praised the importance of the presence of the EPLO in the district “because
it works on the promotion and dissemination of knowledge related to European public law and promotes
cooperation with other institutions and entities” he said.
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